Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Harold Mendoza [hmendoza@nicametals.com]

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 10:09 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Roemer, Mike, DA, Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Notice to Comply for 4191 Southfront Drive in Livermore

Mr. Jerry Wickham,

I would like to request more time to complete what you have requested from us. Since our company has moved to
Stockton our company has been struggling financially. It is our strong desire to complete what you have requested but
do not have the funds to provide just yet. We do have some demolition jobs in the next two months which we believe
will generate extra income to help move forward. We appreciate your patience so far and only ask you be patient a little
more.

Just to explain how things have been the last couple of months: the scrap market has gone down a lot in all metals,
demolition jobs are scarce, and when there are demolition projects out to bid other contractors bid very low. We are
fortunate to have contract for one job and very close to obtaining another. Times like these have | never seen before.
Please help us, we are just families trying to survive during these times.

Please inform me what you decide. Thank you.

Harold Mendoza
NICA DMT, INC

248 Industrial Drive.,
Stockton, CA 95206
209-234-4300
209-444-0105 fax
209-507-1445 cell.
www.nicametals.com

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 5:00 PM

To: Harold Mendoza

Cc: Roemer, Mike, DA; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Notice to Comply for 4191 Southfront Drive in Livermore

Dear Mr. Mendoza,

Attached is a Notice to Comply directive letter for 4191 Southfront Drive in Livermore. You are required to complete the
proposed work and submit a report with the results by March 24, 2009. A hard copy of the Notice to Comply will follow
by U.S. mail.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791

Fax: 510-337-9335



jerry.wickham@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any
attachments thereto.



